
The Oregon State Beekeepers Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization representing 
and supporting all who have an interest in honey bees and beekeeping. Membership is open to 
anyone with an interest in bees and beekeeping. Members do not need to own bees or reside in 
Oregon to join. Membership includes the ongoing work of the organization on behalf of the honey 
bee and beekeeping, a vote in OSBA elections, swarm call listing, four free online classified ads 
per year, discounts on publications, and an annual directory and subscription to The Bee Line. 

Please send check made payable to OSBA with a completed form for each individual to: 

Oregon State Beekeepers Association, Membership
13601 S Union Hall Rd, Canby OR 97013

Date: ________________________
First Name:___________________MI:____Last Name:_____________________
Company name: ____________________________________________________
Type: qSmall scale (less than 25)  qSideliner (25–300)  qCommercial (more than 300)

Mailing address:____________________________________________________
City:____________________________ State:__________Zip:________________

Telephone number: ________________ e-mail address: ___________________

Newsletter: Please select version: qDigital  qPrint     County: ___________________

Membership Directory: The OSBA respects the privacy of members. Please indicate 
contact information to be included in a directory mailed to OSBA members only: 

qDo not include contact information

qShare all information OR Share: qmailing address  qphone number  qe-mail address

Local group, if member: _____________________________________________

Membership dues: $40 per person ($50 per person outside  the US) $_________

Voluntary contribution(s): 
     General Fund
     Research Fund 

Total amount enclosed: 

Note: To renew or join online, please visit: 
          orsba.org/membership

                       Thank you!

$_________
$_________

$_________

Oregon State Beekeepers Association 
 Membership Application

qNew Member       qMembership Renewal

Reminder: Memberships are recorded on an annual basis—i.e., for the calendar year. 

Renewals are welcome at any time, as are new members. 
New memberships after August 31 are applied through December 2025.

https://orsba.org/membership

